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Kirk Fenton Choir   
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

On Wednesday 4th February, a new ‘Kirk Fenton Choir’ club will be 

starting for KS2 (years 3, 4, 5 and 6). This will take place before 

school, starting at 8am and finishing just before children need to go 

to their classrooms at 8:50am. We will be singing a wide variety of 

songs, both new and old, and will be performing at a summer concert 

later in the year.  

 

If your child would like to be part of the choir, please can you return 

the slip below by Wednesday 29th January. Places are limited to 40; 

I will send a letter home confirming your child’s place at the end of 

next week.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries. My 

email address is: ​r.cameron@kf.starmat.uk​.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cameron 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return by Wednesday 29th January 

My child__________________would like to attend the choir club 

on Wednesday mornings at 8am, starting on the 4th February.  

Signed_______________________________ 
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